
Sheriff's Office Request Public Assistance in Murder Case 
July 16, 2013 
 
The Hall County Sheriff's Office is renewing its request for the public's assistance in the murder case of 
22 year-old Wayne Adam Shaw, of Gainesville. 
 
Shaw was found shot to death inside his residence in the 1700 block of Meadowview Drive during the 
early morning hours of June 15, 2012. 
 
Shaw was the victim of a previous shooting on March 13, 2012 at approximately 5:30 AM, at the same 
location. On that date, Shaw reported that he was approached by two unknown black males brandishing 
handguns and demanding money. When he turned to flee, the subjects began firing at him, striking him 
one time in the upper back. He was treated for non-life threatening injuries at Northeast Georgia 
Medical Center. 
 
No further suspect information is available, and it is still not clear if the initial shooting is directly related 
to the second. 
 
Anyone with information regarding either of these cases is asked to contact the Hall County Sheriff's 
Office, Criminal Investigations Division at (770) 531-6879. 
 
Additionally, anonymous tips may be called in to (770) 503-3232 or provided online at: 
http://www.hallcounty.org/sheriff/sheriff_crimetipoff.asp 
 
The incident remains under investigation by the Hall County Sheriff's Office, Criminal Investigations 
Division. 


